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To whom it may concern,
 
I wish to express my concern regarding the proposed changes to the Abortion Law.  Please
 consider carefully the effects of allowing women to terminate pregnancies right up until full
 term.  I am a firm believer of the right to life and am completely against abortion.
 
Kind regards
Sharon Taylor
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